
From: Randy Lowell <RLowell@Willoughbyhoefer.com>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Bob CookBCook@scag.gov
Date: 1/26/2016 11:39:03 AM

Subject: RE: Emailing: Letter from Sec. Moniz - page 2, Letter from Sec. Moniz - page 1

Thank you.
 

As we discussed, the 6 tons of plutonium referenced in the letter was not fit for MOX disposition and 
was required to be disposed of by another pathway anyway. However, the WIPP option seems to be 
a precursor set-up to killing MOX in favor of handling all plutonium through WIPP.
 

I have reached out to Karen Patterson and am waiting to hear back.
 

Randolph R. Lowell, Esquire
 
Willoughby & Hoefer, P.A.
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Pisarik, Holly [mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, January 26, 2016 11:35 AM
 
To: Randy Lowell; Bob Cook
 
Subject: Emailing: Letter from Sec. Moniz - page 2, Letter from Sec. Moniz - page 1
 

See attached letter received in our office yesterday. 
 

Your message is ready to be sent with the following file or link attachments:
 

Letter from Sec. Moniz - page 2
 
Letter from Sec. Moniz - page 1
 

Note: To protect against computer viruses, e-mail programs may prevent sending or receiving certain 
types of file attachments. Check your e-mail security settings to determine how attachments are 
handled.
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